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HOLIDAY AND ACTIVITIES FOOD (HAF) PROGRAMME 

 
FAMILIES IN RECEIPT OF FREE SCHOOL MEALS 

 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
On 8th November, 2020, the government announced that the Holiday and Activities Food (HAF) 
programme will be expanded across the whole of England in 2021. The programme has 
provided healthy food and enriching activities to disadvantaged children since 2018. 
 
Thurs far, the programme has covered the Easter and Christmas holidays and will now run 
over the 2021 summer holidays. 
 
Local Authorities are asked to ensure that the offer of free holiday club provision is available for 
all children eligible for and in receipt of free school meals in their area. 
 
If your child is currently in receipt of Free School Meals, you may be contacted by one of our 
local Children’s Centres over the coming weeks to share more information about the HAF 
programme with you.  
 
Please see the privacy notice below for further details on the programme: 
 
https://ddat.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/DDAT-Privacy-Notice-HAF.pdf 
 
This is a wonderful service and we encourage as many of our Free School Meals families to 
make the most of this offer, as much as possible.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Ms. K Leach           Headteacher                                     
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